
Charlie Smith 

From: John Plescow 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/6/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09813-2024 

Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, November 6, 2024 11 :29 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

Subject: FW: Florida Power and Light proposed rate increase for hurricane damage 

Please, add to docket 20240149. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2024 11:17 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Florida Power and Light proposed rate increase for hurricane damage 

John, 

Please forward to the clerk's office. 

Thanks 

(Griffin 

-----Original Message-----
From: James Mack <mo1edog43@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 10:31 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Power and Light proposed rate increase for hurricane damage 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern: 

In response to the recent rate increase proposed by FPL to cover the cost of hurricane Helene and Milton damage, I 
would ask you to veto a per kilowatt increase in favor of a flat charge levied against each individual account. 

Since many homes and businesses now employ solar to zero out bills from FPL, the burden of a per kilowatt charge 
would adversely affect only some customers and not all. Those affected would generally be the poor since by and large 
they cannot afford to equip their homes with expensive solar cells. The per kilowatt charge would therefore affect those 
least able to afford any increase. 

So in conclusion, please consider a per account surcharge spread over all rather than a per kilowatt used one. Thank 
you. 

Sincerely, 
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James M. Mack 
1139 North Bay Dr. 
Lynn Haven, FL 
32444 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




